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Dear Pastor and Church Family, January/February 2015

What a delight it has been to partner with you for these many years in worldwide missions! Our prayer
and desire is that all nations come to the knowledge of the Saviour! We are privileged to serve in
worldwide evangelism, representing you and your church family in the regions beyond.

! would ask you to please pray for our upcoming trip to Israel, where we plan to meet with and minister to
the deaf community. The majority of the deaf people in Israel are from the Former Soviet Union.
Therefore, their language is Russian Sign. The Lord has opened an effectual door for us to give them the
gospel, and that is our great desire.

The last time we met with these dear deaf folks, they knew nothing of the One Who grew up in their city of
Nazareth! They asked us to please come back and share with them the story of “the famous man who grew
up in our city, of whom we know nothing!” Please do pray for our endeavors to reach these unreached and
nearly-forgotten Jewish people, living in the land where the Gospel began, yet with no knowledge of Christ!

Thank you again for the pleasure of serving with you in the great harvest field of the world!

Pictured above are our meetings with the deaf in Nazareth, Israel

We continue to see God’s hand at work as a result of your generosity! Thank you!

Gratefully, your fellow-servant, Thank you for your great friendship to our ministry!

David #. Stoan
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